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omidi <nas.omidi@gmail.com> Sun, Feb 15, 2015 at 10:50 AM
To: Ben Foster <foster@ucar.edu>

Hi Dear Ben.
Thanks for TIEGCM

Ben Foster <foster@ucar.edu> Tue, Feb 17, 2015 at 8:44 AM
To: omidi <nas.omidi@gmail.com>

Is it running now?  Did you build it on 32-bit machine, or did you go to 64-bit?

On Sun, Feb 15, 2015 at 10:50 AM, omidi <nas.omidi@gmail.com> wrote:

Hi Dear Ben.
Thanks for TIEGCM

--
Ben Foster
National Center for Atmospheric Research (NCAR)
High Altitude Observatory (HAO)
303-497-1595
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